
HB 2758 -- FOREIGN OWNERSHIP OF AGRICULTURAL LAND

SPONSOR: Pogue

Currently, the total aggregate of alien or foreign ownership of
agricultural land in the state cannot exceed 1% of the total
agricultural acreage. This bill reduces the amount of acreage
allowed to be owned by alien or foreign ownership to .3% of total
agricultural acreage.

This bill is the same as HB 773 (2019).


